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March 6, 2017 

Kiwanis Key Club Scholarship 

Dear Students: 

In keeping with the Kiwanis goals of investing in our community and our future community 
leaders, the Florence Kiwanis Club is proud to announce that we will again be awarding 
scholarships to deserving students in the Florence area. 

Kiwanis will award $9000.00 in academic scholarships to be shared by senior students at Brooks, 
Florence, Central, Rogers, Shoals Christian, and Wilson High Schools. Scholarships may be 
applied toward the student’s tuition, books, fees, or expenses at the college or university of the 
recipient’s choice. 

To be eligible for this scholarship, the student must be a graduating senior at one of the above 
named high schools, a member in good standing in the Key Club, and have maintained not less 
than a “B” average. The Scholarship Committee will award the scholarship to the students it 
deems the most suitable applicants considering many factors including, but not limited to, 
scholastic performance, extra-curricular activities, Key Club participation, and future goals. The 
committee desires to pick the recipient by evaluation of the application, student essay, and letter 
or letters of recommendation. 

Applications are available at www.florencekiwanis.com/scholarships 

Thank you for your commitment to the Kiwanis and Key Club goals during your high school 
career. 

Sincerely, 

Brad Haddock 
Scholarship Committee  
Florence Kiwanis Club 


